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Community Association Response Letter

Comments received 2023 September 26
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Further to previous communication, the WHMV CA has no objections to this land-use redesignation and we are looking forward to an outstanding

Development Permit Application.

Hans Koppe, Planning and Development Permit Representative
Winston Heights Mountview Community Association
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